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Weekly Newsletter 
 
Friday 9th December 
 
Continuing with our Christmas festivities, this week year R and 1 have performed beautifully to 
their families by singing the songs they have rehearsed so well and year 2 have performed their 
Nativity Play! All the children did an amazing job and we are proud of each and every one of them. 
 

 
 
Tonight is the Christmas discos…. We can’t wait to see the children dancing and having fun! 
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BROMSTONE CHRISTMAS DINNER – Wednesday 14th December 2022 
 
On Wednesday 14th December, Bromstone will be celebrating the festive season with our 
Christmas lunch.  
 
The menu this year will be: 
 
 

Please note: There will be no sandwich option on this day. 
 
The Children will be eating in the hall. 
 
The Christmas dinner costs £2.30 and all children will receive a Christmas cracker with their 
dinner! 
 
Children in Years R, 1, 2 all receive Universal Infant Free School Meals. If you have a child in KS2 
(Years 3, 4, 5, 6) and you believe you may be entitled to Free School Meals, please contact to 
School Office we are now able to tell you instantly if your child is eligible or not. 
 
A text will be sent out this evening. Please respond by replying with your child’s name and if they 
would like a Roast dinner or the Vegan option. 
 
Breakfast Club 
 
This is a reminder that Breakfast Club starts at 8am, please arrive for an 8am entry as that 
is when the gates are opened for all of the children for 5 minutes. If for any reason you are 
running late, please can you buzz and wait to be let through the gate. Please do not accompany 
your child in to breakfast club. If you think your child may need assistance coming in please let us 
know when you buzz through. 
 
Road Safety 
 
Please can people parking in Pyson’s Road make sure that they do not park on the zigzag lines by 
the zebra crossing. The lines are there to protect children, please can we adhere to the Highway 
Code. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Roast Turkey 

~ served with ~ 
 Yorkshire Pudding 

Stuffing, Gravy 
Pigs in Blankets 
Roast Potatoes 

Petit Pois, Carrots 

 
Vegan Mediterranean  

        Vegetable Tartlet 
~ served with ~ 

Yorkshire Pudding 
Stuffing, Gravy 
Roast Potatoes 

Petit Pois, Carrots 

 

 
Christmas Tree Ice Cream 

Chocolate Brownie 
Fruit Pots 
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Books for our new Library 
 
Please see the attached letter for an idea that our English Team have had this year… 
Term 3 PE 
 
Children in Key Stage 2 need football boots this term for their PE lessons. These do not need to be 
expensive football boots, lots of children have used and borrowed football boots; they must have 
plastic studs and not metal studs and must be football boots and not astros. 
 
For information 
 
Please be aware that if you would like your child to have paracetamol and/or ibuprofen during the 
school day, we would advise that you are available to come in to school to administer this. If your 
child is prescribed antibiotics from the Doctor, we can administer one of the doses if it to be taken 
4 times a day. Medicines need to be in a named box and there is an online form that needs to be 
filled in. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  
 
Clubs 
 
Next term we will be adding some more clubs to our clubs timetables, please chech next week’s 
newsletters for details. 
 
Sports Clubs 
 
In term 2 our Sports Clubs will run as general “sports clubs” (with the exception of gymnastics, girls 
football and dodgeball) meaning they will not be related to a specific sport for example football or 
rugby. The PE staff will deliver different sports depending on what is coming up on the Thanet 
Passport which is a list of competitive and non-competitive fixtures, tournaments and festivals 
during the year. Please sign up on the Teacher2Parent App. Your child will need to be signed up 
on the register for each club they would like to attend. If your child does not appear on the register 
they will be unable to stay at the club. Key Stage 2 clubs (not dodgeball) will require football boots 
and shin pads. 
Monday – Gymnastics, (invitation only), Sports Club year 3/4 
Tuesday – Sports Club Year 2 and Key Stage 2 Girls Football 
Wednesday – Dodgeball Year 5/6 
Thursday – Sports Club Year 5/6 
Friday – No clubs due to fixtures and tournament 
 
KS2 Choir is on Tuesday after school in the hall with Mrs Swallow and finishes at 4.10pm. 
 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. 
Please ensure that your children are on time. 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Toni Moon and Emma Ribbans – Heads of School 
 
 

 
 


